
Join us on Friday 4 April 
from 8.45 until 11am 

(or anytime in between)

An Easter
Celebration 
in The Hub
An Easter
Celebration 
in The Hub

Easter Egg Hunt forthe little onesPrize for the bestdressed adult & child

Entry to The Hub is from the Albert Street Gate. Take the first
path to the left. We are located behind the Groundsman’s

shed, in the classroom closest to the fence.


